Sheryl Ferguson

I have questions about the Liberty Classical Academy (LCA) waste permit. My property ajoins the
LCA boundaries on two sides. I have attended both Hugo and May township meetings and was
surprised to hear via MPCA that the wastewater treatment facility is now potentially destined to be
within the Hugo borders which will essentially be placing this system in my back yard. This area is
zoned agricultural and I am questioning the installation of a wastewater treatment facility size when
it is not needed at this time. I additionally have concerns how this will affect my own water quality
and polluting the area, especially in the event of a system failure. Because of the lack of
communication between LCA and their neighbors, I would like to request a public hearing. This
would allow me and all of us in the surrounding area, an oppportunity to ask quesions.

Thank you for the opportunity to post concerns.

Sheryl



